
Flipping With Us

Spring Session Registration
Spring session registration will begin February 13th for
students that are currently registered in the Winter Session.
Registration will be open to everyone February 14th.  Class
recommendations will be available by February 6th.  

We hope that everyone had a  wonderful Holiday break.   Just
a reminder that classes for the Winter Session will resume
January 4th for those that have Saturday classes and January
6th for those that start on a Monday.  We cannot wait to see
all of your children back in the gym.   
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January 4th - Winter
Classes Resume

NO SATURDAY CLASSES -
January 18th and February

8th

Like us on Facebook to stay up to date on classes and events!
@CarouselGymnasticsWaupaca and @CarouselGymnasticsPlover

IMPORTANT DATES

WAUPACA
TODDLER TIME

Thursdays - 9:30-10:15 am
and 11:15-12 pm

resumes on January 9th

PLOVER TODDLER
TIME

Mondays - 9:30-10:15 am
resumes on January 6th

 During the spring session, students registered for
 either our preschool, recreational or ninja program 
will have the opportunity to show off what they have 
learned at our annual Spotlight Show or Ninja Games. This is a
chance for family and friends to see the students in action. BE
PREPARED to register for this at the time of Spring registration. 

SAVE THE DATE:  May 18th for the Spotlight Show and Ninja
Games

Gymnast SPOTLIGHT SHOW and
Ninja Games

Proper Attire in classes
 Leotards are recommended, but not required for classes.
T-shirt, shorts, leggings, sweat pants are acceptable attire for
boys and girls.  Ninjas are required by Ninja Zone to have a
Ninja uniform (t-shirt) that you can purchase through Ninja
Zone.  For the safety of the coaches and gymnasts, do not
have your child come to class with a sports bra top or any two
piece that exposes the midsection.  

Added Toddler Times for
Plover:  

Friday - January 10th and
31st   9:30-10:15 am

WELCOME 2025!


